
Village of Kinderhook

RECREATION COMMISSION


NOTICE


The regular meeting of the Recreation Commission scheduled for 
Monday, July 11, 2022 is cancelled due to lack of quorum. 


A special meeting will be held on Thursday, July 14, 2022 in lieu of the 
regular meeting for July.


Jacqueline Bujanow

HPC Secretary

Date: 7.8.22



